NEWS from the North Dakota Department of Human Services
600 East Boulevard Avenue, Bismarck ND 58505

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
January 3, 2017

Contact: Heather Steffl at 701-328-4933 or LuWanna Lawrence at 701-328-1892.

January 3, 2017 Storm-related Announcement

Northeast Human Service Center in Grand Forks closed; Lake Region
Human Service Center and satellite offices in Grafton and Rolla to open at 10
a.m.

BISMARCK, N.D. — The North Dakota Department of Human Services’ Northeast Human
Service Center and regional child support office in Grand Forks are closed today, while the
city digs out from the latest storm. Northeast’s satellite office in Grafton, N.D., will delay opening
until 10 a.m. today.

Lake Region Human Service Center and the regional child support office in Devils Lake, N.D.,
and Lake Region’s satellite office in Rolla will also delay opening until 10 a.m. today.

All regional human service centers operate 24-hour behavioral health crisis lines. People can
reach Northeast's crisis line by calling at 701-775-0525 or 800-845-3731.

Lake Region’s crisis line can be reached at 701-662-5050.
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